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Dear Committee, 

My husband and I have lived in 3 states where we have had to vote in person! We’re 

so grateful for being able to vote at home! We gather all the information from the 

voting pamphlet and ads. Then we take the time to also google information from the 

web. We are much more thoughtful voters due to being able to vote at home. As one 

gets older, voting by mail also helps people who are disabled and the elderly to 

participate in our democracy! This is the best method for voting! Please do not 

change the system! 

Sincerely, 

Barbara and Jack Hansen 


